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SCR 113/SR 70 
ENCOURAGING THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH TO DEVELOP A SKIN CANCER 
EDUCATION AND PREVENTION PROGRAM AND COLLECT DATA ON THE 
INCIDENCE OF ALL FORMS OF SKIN CANCER AMONG RESIDENTS AND TO 
WORK WITH THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION TO IMPLEMENT A CANCER 
AWARENESS PROGRAM IN ALL PUBLIC SCHOOLS. 
 
The University of Hawai‘i strongly supports SCR 113/SR 70. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


